
New Video Games Presented in
Cuba

Havana, December 23 (RHC-PL) -- New video games will be presented to Cuban children, with
messages carrying ecological, cultural and social values, Cuban newspaper Granma reported Tuesday.

This production is a result of the collaborative work between the Computer Science University of Cuba
(UCI) and the Cartoon Studies of the Cuban Film Institute (ICAIC).

The new video games, among them one called Aventuras en la Manigua (Adventures in the Forest), give
children the opportunity to interact with wild animal species.
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